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Federation Dates
SISN Dates in blue
HJS Dates in red

JANUARY
22nd Road Safety Assemblies
26th Year 3 Road Safety Training

FEBRUARY

2nd Year 3 Road Safety Training
12th Great British Week

14th School Disco

16th Last day of half term
19th-23rd HALF TERM

MARCH

1st World Book Day

5th Raffle tickets on sale for FunRaisers
7th & 8th Parents Evenings

9th MUFTI Day

19th Key Strings Performance

21st FunRaisers Bingo 6pm at SISN
22nd Singing Festival

27th & 28th Parents Evenings

29th Last Day of Term

30th March—13th April

EASTER HOLIDAYS

APRIL

16th Summer Term Starts

24th FunRaisers meeting 9.15am at
SISN

MAY

7th BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY
24th Community picnic 4pm at HJS
25th last day of half term

28th—1st HALF TERM

JUNE

4th Back to school

4th Y2 male carers afternoon

5th EYFS2 male carers afternoon
6th Y1 male carers afternoon

JULY

6th Summer Fair at HJS
16th Sports Day

18th Disco & Leavers party
20th End of Term

Lateness

It is important that classes make a prompt and effective
start for each school day. Lateness into school causes
disruption to both pupils as individuals and as a class. It is
of extreme importance therefore that all pupils arrive at
school on time. When a pupil has been late on four
occasions a school late letter will be sent to inform parents
of the numbers of times their child has been late. If there is
no improvement, the school will have to involve the
Education Welfare Officer

Polite Reminder

Please can all children walk
their scooters and bikes on
school grounds. We have

had a couple of near misses

and wish to keep all children
safe. Many thanks

Safety on our Roads

After our last meeting was postponed, we can now
confirm that our next meeting to discuss the issues
further is on Thursday 25th January 9am at HJS. We
have invited representatives from the Council, the
police and from the Highways Department. If you are
able to come along then please complete the slip below

Name

I/We are able to come along to the road safety meeting
On Thursday 25th January.

I/We are unable to come to the meeting.
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January’s Value of the Month is Patience

Year 3 Pedestrian Training

Your child is about to take part in a basic pedestrian awareness scheme, which involves
classroom work and visits to roads near the school, (Friday 26th January 2018).At the
end of the scheme, parents and staff will observe the children walking a route in the
local area, (Friday 2nd February 2018). All children will be taking part, if you do not wish
your child to take part please contact the school office.

If you would like to assist, please return the slip provided with the letter you have
received about the pedestrian training.

We hope that you will take every opportunity to re-inforce the work your child will be
doing in school. Further information on the scheme is available from Ray Hughes, Road
Safety Officer at ray.j.hughes@wsp.com

Absence - Please ensure that if your child is Polite Reminder

unable to attend for whatever reason, that the All children should be accompanied by an adult

school is contacted as soon as possible so we when walking across the car park to ensure

may inform the relevant class teacher and their safety

record the absence.

Attendance —for the week beginning Monday 8th January

Class Attendance Class Attendance Well done to Class 4
1-Mr Price 93.5% 7-Mr Norman 91% .
” i for having the best
2-Miss Felton 99% 8-Miss Sinclair 93.5%
3-Mrs Hill 94.2% 9-Mr Tombleson 91.3% attendance!
4-Miss Beard 100% 10-Mrs Leather 95%
5-Mrs Downes 92.6% 11-Miss Morris 99.7%
6-Mr Davies 92.6% 12 — Mr Heard 94.3%

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale (Head of School) on:
Email: headhjs@haughmondfed.net Tel: 01743 462087 www.harlescott-jun.shropshire.sch.uk




A Traditional

Pantomime
By Judy Shone

\
Y

Bayston Hill Memorial Hall

; Dates
Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February
At 7:30
Saturday 24rd February Matinee
At 2:30

Ticket Prices
Adults - £5
Children - £3.50

TICKETS ON SALE
ROLANDS CHEMIST 01743 872 154
LYTH HILL STORES 01743 873 721

At the end of the Matinee performance,
Rapunzel will be cutting off her hair
which will then be donated to the Little
Princess Trust who provide hair wigs free [EZVPPIIN
of charge to children and young adults up ? P
to the age of 24, who have sadly lost
their own hair due to cancer treatment

and other illnesses.

There will be a collection box throughout
the week’s performances.
Cant make it? Dont worry! There is a
JustGiving page which can be found by
searching
“Danni’s Rapunzel Haircut” on
www. justgiving.com
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